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To House Committee on Land Use, Agriculture, and Water:  

I strongly oppose HB 4127. 

The Wolf Compensation Program needs more accountability and transparency, not 

more money. We need for the fund to do what it was set out to do: support livestock 

operators for verifiable direct losses and build tolerance for wolves. 

As a taxpayer, I strongly object to legislation like HB that pays for neglectful livestock 

practices.  

Sincerely, 

Georgia Wier 


